
 

Did you know in 2018, there were 437,283 

children in foster care and 23% of those 

children were African American. 

In the foster care system, children of color 

are disproportionately represented and a 

majority of foster families are white. Please 

help us bridge the gap! 

 

 

 

 

Contact Katie Boeving at kboeving@ffkids.org or 734-864-6398 for 

more information on becoming a foster parent! 


